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NEW YORK CITY LAGUARDIA AIRPORT UPDATE 

 
Beginning at 6 AM on Saturday, June 13, 2020, Yellow Taxi Drivers can 
pick-up passengers at the New Taxi Stand at the Arrivals Level of 
LaGuardia Airport’s new Terminal B. Please go to P7 first to be 
dispatched. 
 
No shuttle is necessary. 
 
There are no changes for For-Hire Vehicle Drivers. 
 
Thank you. 
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